
      

VIA AURELIA 2017- Spain, France, Italy 

Dear parent, 

Excitement is building for our upcoming 2017 trip to Barcelona, the South of France, and Italy, 

and students have already started to register for the trip! If your child would like to participate, 

I would strongly encourage you to register them online by July 1st to take advantage of early 

registration!  

Please visit this website to browse the itinerary and enroll online:  

http://www.acis.com/tripsite/?key=RFJjUDVhSFUwYzNXQUpPZmZKMD0%3D   

Just think, a year from now, your student could be heading off on the trip of a lifetime! Please 

keep the upcoming July 1st deadline in mind, and let me know if you have any questions. 

 

All the best, 

Maria Fumic-Skukan 
mfumic@reshs.org 
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